
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 2:37 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Plan

I prefer to leave before customs opens but if not then we can decide=C2

On Tue, Jan 17, 2017 at 10:36 AM jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

Is the little house up . Me Arina

On Tue, Jan 17, 2017 at 10:31 AM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey
Will we PreClear in St Thomas, ?
What passengers for customs?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone
<[REDACTED]> On Jan 17, 2017, at 9:15 AM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

Yes

On Tue, Jan 17, 2017 at 10:15 AM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey
<[REDACTED]> I'm flying to Brunswick this morning to check on the plane,
there is a 4 PM flight out of Jacksonville that arrives St. Thomas at 9:30 PM,

Susan will call me once they are airborne to guarantee they are in route, if so I will take the
4 PM flight out of Jacksonville

Do you approve of this plan?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

=br class="gmail_msg">

<=blockquote>